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 Welcome back! 
 
Welcome back to the second half of 
the Autumn term with FDPS!   
The Friends are most definitely now 
looking forward to two weeks time 
and the fabulously festive Friendsô 
Christmas Fayre being held at 
School on Saturday 3rd December 
2016!   
Yes, that is correct ï just TWO 
WEEKS AWAY!! Are you ready to 
share the Christmas Joy?   

 
Final details about the Christmas Fayre, and all the fun you can expect to share 
together, will be released in next weekôs newsletter ï including details of all the 
year group stall activities, the traders coming along to sell their goodies and 
services in the Shopping Village and much much more!  Make sure to catch up 
with the FDPS Newsletter next week and plan your visit!   

 
However if your little ones want to see Santa then you should note the  

FINAL CHRISTMAS FAYRE DETAILS COMING NEXT  WEEK! 

http://www.friendsofditchampark.com/
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A reminder to those wishing to book their young ones the 
chance to meet Santa in his   Grotto booking 
forms are due in by this Friday, 18 th November 2016  ï please 
ensure you avoid disappointment and send in your booking form 
for the attention of Tess Hall, via the School Office.  If you have 
mislaid your form please find one on our website click here. 
 

 

 
Christmas is the season of 
giving, and we hope that most 
of you will donate an hour or so 
of your time by getting involved 
in one way or another to help us 
run a fabulously successful 
event, one that our children and 
families can really enjoy! 
 
There are many ways you can 
help; one area that we currently 
need additional pairs of hands 
in is the Christmas Café ï 
running from the School Dining 
Room. 
 
If you are able to offer some 
help in serving savoury treats, 
teas and coffees please contact 
Nalini Dentten via our email 
address 
friendsditcham@gmail.com 
 
Thank you J 
 

 
 

http://www.friendsofditchampark.com/
http://friendsofditchampark.com/last-call-for-santas-grotto-booking-forms/
mailto:friendsditcham@gmail.com
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In recent weeks weôve held two superb fun events, with sincere thanks to all those who helped 
or attended!  On the Thursday before half term, Tess Hall and her band of 30 (yes 30!) helpers 
ran a tremendous Halloweôen party for the Juniors between Reception and Middles.  There 
was superb entertainment with Count von Tall, a tasty tea, fun Halloweôen games and plenty of 
wonderful Halloweôen costumes!  Here are a couple of photos, youôll find more online. 

 
 
No sooner did we return to school last week than we were just days away from our Family 
Bingo Bonanza held last Friday evening in the South Downs Hall!  The venue rang out with 
laughter from young and old(er!) and there was a tremendous sense of concentration, 
expectation and competition as each of the six games of bingo were played!  Congratulations 
to all who won a prize on the evening and a particular vote of thanks must go to our Form 5 
Bingo callers!   Enjoy a small selection of pictures on the following page - with more on the 
FDPS website over this coming weekend and on our Facebook page right now! 

 
 
 

FDPS EVENT NEWS & PHOTO GALLERY  

òBINGO FUN AND HALLOW EõEN HIJINKSó!  

http://www.friendsofditchampark.com/
http://friendsofditchampark.com/halloween-2016-hijinks/
https://www.facebook.com/friendsofditchampark/
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For those who have been asking us when the tickets to the FDPS 
Spring Ball at the Tithe Barn will be on sale, we have exciting news!   
Your order form will be available with next weekõs FDPS newsletter 
and in the weeks that follow weõll be releasing full details of this fun 
yet glamourous event! 
 

AND FINALLYé 

SOME REALLY BIG NEWS! 

http://www.friendsofditchampark.com/

